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• We received 50 applications for the inaugural Community and Cultural Arts Grant program! 
Applications are currently being reviewed by P5 Department of Culture and Community staff 
and the P5 Community and Cultural Arts Council. Grant awardees and their event projects will 
be announced in March 2025.    

• Hamilton opens for three weeks on March 4.   

 

 

 

 


